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Strategic Plan Focus Areas
Engagement
➢ Community Education and Recreation will be putting out a survey 

to access the community wants, needs, and feedback.  With Sarah 
Bentley leading the charge, we are excited about offering new 
opportunities while improving elements within our current 
programming.  The focus will be on communication and 
organization as we move into next year.  

Portrait of a Graduate 
➢ We are again in hiring season, if a normal one exists anymore, and 

we are in a great spot to hone the elements of successful 
employee.  We continue to examine staff who are effective 
communicators, collaborators, creators, and critical thinkers.  We 
strive to hire the best but also are focusing on supporting our 
team through growth and learning.  We will continue to provide 
opportunities for the team of educators to grow in meaningful 
ways.  

Health and Safety
➢ We have continued to work on the Emergency Operation plan 

under Doug Whitsel’s guidance.  The state has provided 
additional requirements so we are in the process of ensuring our 
plans are accurate and provide support appropriately within each 
department, building and the district.

As we move into the summer months, many of our staff have our busiest 
seasons.  Most of our central office team will be resetting and preparing for the 
July 1 rollover while instructionally we are looking forward to August for many 
staff to return recharged and ready to go.  It’s a great time to be a BULLDOG!

Respectfully Submitted,
Marcus Kaemming


